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We hope that you had an amazing and 
restful Easter break and hope that your 
children are coming back ready to shine 

this busy summer term. 

Our children be practising using 
their phonics and tricky word 
knowledge to write a non- fiction 
and fiction books all about insects 
and adventures of the sea.  

English 
 

Understanding the World 

RE  
This term we will be learning 
about mini beasts and insects. 
We will learn about the 
differences between the insects, 
life cycles, where they live and 
how to look after them carefully. 
 
We will also be looking at how 
important it is to recycle our 
rubbish. 
 

 

We will be exploring and 
sharing different celebrations 
and traditions people take part 
in within different cultures and 
we are looking forward to 
taking part in diversity day. 
 
 

We will continue with learning a 
variety of ways to explore 
number, shape, and pattern. We 
will also be investigating numbers 
beyond 10 and 20 and 3D shapes.  

Maths 

We will be learning to 
understand our own and other 
people emotions and to be able 
to understand ourselves and 
help our friends. 

 
 

 

PSHE  

Welcome Back! 
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Our children will explore making 
music with tuned and untuned 
instruments such as drums, 
triangles, shakers and 
xylophones.  
 
We will also be singing familiar 
songs such as nursery rhymes 
and exploring adding 
instruments and rhythm. 
 
 

 

PE   

Dates for your diary 

06.05.24 Bank Holiday (School 
Closed) 
21.05.24 Diversity Day 
17.06.24 Drowning prevention 
week. 
26.07.24 Last day of term 

We will be practising turn taking 
using small equipment such as 
balls. We will also be practising 
our events for sports day. 

 

Music    


